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For Immediate Release    March 19, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Theft from Local Business 
 

On March 4, 2019, Montgomery County Sheriff Office Deputies responded to Parrot Head Pool Service on 

Fussel Rd in Conroe, Texas in reference to Burglary. According to the owner, several pieces of equipment 

were stolen from the business. The investigation was referred to the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Criminal Investigation Division. During the course of the investigation, Detectives were able to locate the 

stolen items at several pawn shops in Houston. Detectives also identified the suspects as Jordan Laffitte 

W/M 25 YOA, and Tori Brady W/F 24 YOA. Jordan was an Employee of Parrot Head Pool Service, and 

Tori was reported to be his girlfriend. While recovering property from the pawn shops, the owner was able 

to identify more property which he had not yet realized was stolen. Ultimately, $17,838.00 worth of 

industrial equipment was recovered. Felony warrants for Theft will be issued for both suspects.  
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